CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS

December 12, 2009 Meeting

Meeting Minutes

President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:30 p.m.

Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, and Bill Lehr. In the absence of
Linwood, Boyd asked Bill to record the minutes.

The members thanked Betty Gilliland for the delicious homemade soup she prepared for lunch,
and acknowledged Steve Dowell's, Dee Gilliland’s, and Charlie and Talmadge Harrell's
contribution to the meal.

Upon a motion by Mike Smith, seconded by Dr. Bob Herndon, the members approved the
minutes for the October meeting.

Safety Officer Tommy Jackson presented a safety presentation on weather effects on aviation.
Financial report. Dee reported that the club’s account balance is $15,753, and finances are on
target for the year. He reported the November fly-in was the most successful yet, with an
estimated 200 attendees, over 55 aircraft, and gross receipts of $1,500. The net was $760.
Members thanked John Price for coordinating the Young Eagles flights, which totaled 32.

New Members. None

New Business. Jimmy Risher has been signed off for his glider solo.

Talmadge Harrell mentioned the ruts on the south end of the runway and reminded members to
avoid driving on the wet turf.

Mike Smith will donate a television and DVD player to the club, along with some aviation safety
DVD’s.

Old Business.

John Ragsdale reported the building committee is considering steel posts instead of wood. The
building phases are being adjusted to be 1) Complete foundation and pour slab with basic
plumbing/electrical, 2) Erect posts, trusses, and roof, 3) Complete walls and begin interior, and
4) Complete interior.

Boyd reported the runway work is waiting on dry weather.

The members discussed establishment of an Aerobatic Box over the field. No further action
was taken.

Christmas parade. Nothing new.

Dr. Bob motioned to adjourn. With a second by Jim Richardson, the meeting adjourned at 1:45
p.m.



